Dear Owner / Occupier,

| am writing to notify you that a planning application has been submitted to Lewes
District Council.

Proposal:

Development for purpose-built student accommodation (sui generis use) comprising
555 bedrooms within 2no six-storey wings and central two-storey link; with ancillary
amenity spaces, cycle parking and landscaping; and construction of new pedestrian
and vehicular access from The Drove

"~ Location:
Former Bennett's Field Car Park, American Express Community Stadium Car Park,
Village Way, Falmer, East Sussex,

Applicant:
M Fenlon

Commenting on the application

Any representations you wish to make on the proposal should be submitted by the
13 April 2022. Please note that comments made after this date may not be taken into
consideration.

The application documents can be viewed on the Lewes District Council section of
the website at https://www.lewes-eastbourne.gov.uk/planning-and-building-
control/planninq-applications/search~and-view—planninq—applications/ using the
reference number / site address above; you will also be able to make
representations through the above link.

You may also submit your comments by email or in writing (address details given
below) quoting the case reference LW/22/0175 by 13 April 2022

If you have submitted comments on a previous planning application for the site or
part thereof, they will not automatically apply to this application and new comments
will need to be submitted: or re-submit your previous comments if you believe they
are still relevant to the application.

Lewes District Council, Southover House, Southover Road, Lewes, BN7 1AB



